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Tuesday 5th November 2019 
 
                                                                                                         

 Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you know, our whole school topic has been based around the text ‘Atlas of Adventure’ and 
each class has been busy exploring a country/continent. I have spent time looking at children’s 
work from across the school and I have been impressed with the standard of work but also the 
depth of knowledge the children have acquired. We have decided to put this knowledge to the test 
in a quiz on Friday 29th November.  Are you, parents and carers, smarter than a Bunbury pupil?  
 
Each class will have its own quiz based on the country/continent they have been learning about. 
The quizzes will take place at the following times: 
 
Year 1 –  1pm – 1.15pm 
Year 2 –  1.15pm – 1.30pm 
Year 3 –  1.30pm – 1.45pm 
Year 4 –  1.45pm – 2pm 
Year 5 –  2pm – 2.15pm 
Year 6 –  2.15pm – 2.30pm 
 
Reception parents are invited to a ‘stay and play’ at 1pm.  
 
If you are attending multiple quizzes, children’s topic books will be displayed in the hall for you to 
look at whilst you wait.  
 
You are then invited to join us in the school hall for a Christingle service at 2.30pm led by Rev Tim.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Miss Cork. 
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